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Election time is here. May the best
men win.

Work is very slow in New York
City with all companies. It looks like
it won’t break for a while.

Some news from the North Coun-
try:

On March 15, the Bronx service
department held a St. Patrick’s Day
party. Thirty mechanics, along with
Brothers Watson and Machia, at-
tended.

We would like to welcome Brother
Carall to the Bronx office. He was
transferred up from the World Trade
Center.

Dick Black is back to work after
his protracted illness. He looks and
feels great.

Arty Miller, Jr., was stopped on
the street -and was told to, “Hand
over your tools, turn around, start
walking and don’t look back.” Arty
did the right thing and he’s still
around to joke about it.

“Yes, Virginia, there really is a
Vinny De Stasio.”

Thanks, Marty McCarthy for this
news: Tony Huskins was married on
March 2, 1974 at the “Ripples” in
Whitestone, Queens. He married the

Huskins

¥ Among the

‘ %4 wedding guests were
Newly weds Tony and these representatives
Eileen Huskins. from Local #1.

formed Eileen Fernandez. Best man
was Phil Sergio, a Local No. 1 man.
Also in attendance from Local No. 1
were Don Devilin, Joe Slavic and
Martin Denenberg. A great time by
all.

Bob Kirchner, Sr., retired after 40
vears in the business. Walter Bilsky’s
favorite shop steward. Bob Hersfield
catered the affair. Bob received a
tennis racket. Tom Connelly was also
there for the happy dme.

There arz chance books in the
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mail. Please support this worthy
cause. Mail all returns to Brother
Marty Hale, 1954 - 81st, Jackson
Heights, N.Y.

Bill Martin has been made the
father of twin boys, George and
Steven, 6 1bs. 6 ozs. and 6 lbs. 9 ozs.
Congratulations.

Herb Hans has started a new 10-
car job of Otis at 168th Street. With
him on this job are Bob Sliskinsky,
Ray Martin and Dom Regina.

We would like to wish Robert
Kirchner, Jr. a lot of enjoyment in
his retirement.

Reported sick this month are:
Harry Schafer, Regionald Warren,
Robet Knudsen, Pete Ward, Kenneth
Bone, John Diepl, John McGonegal,
Dan Sheppard, John Stack, Hohn
Sullivan, Robert Flannagan, Henry
Usinger. We hope you are all well
soon.

We would like to extend our sym-
pathy to the family and friends of
Nick Stanton, Sr. and George Facon.

Please send all information for the
Journal to 15 Wittman Lane, Brent-
wood, New York 11717, telephone
(516) 273-3371.

Ed. Kristan



